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Subject: ZBA25-0013; 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Road

From: Andrew Berry  
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 7:13 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: ZBA25-0013; 2525 Ann Arbor-Saline Road 

To whom it may concern, 

I'm writing as a resident of Woodland Mews, off Oakbrook drive. I received a notice of public hearing 
regarding the lot referenced in the subject line. 

I would like the Zoning Board of Appeals to know that I support the rezoning of the area from Office to 
Multiple-Family Dwelling. I also support the variance requested by the property owner, Rob Wagner, if it 
means the new housing can be built. 

I believe Ann Arbor is in desperate need of more housing, and that giant empty lot seems a perfect place 
for one. 

If any further comments or clarifications are needed, I am happy to provide them. 

- Andrew Berry & Family
357 Rolling Meadows Dr.


